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Spruce Class 
Pond Dipping 

 
Yesterday, the children 
from Spruce Class went 
on their trip to Garden 
House in Gosforth. 
 
They had a really 
wonderful time and today 
we received a lovely email 
from the organisers 
commenting upon their 
wonderful behaviour. 
 
We will be arranging 
more trips for all classes 
in the summer term. 



 

 

    

 
 
 
  
 

Dates for your Diary 
 
Monday 15th April (am) – Swimming – Spruce and Pine 
Tuesday 23rd April – 3.30pm – SAT’s Information Evening – Year 2  
Many more summer term dates to be added in the next newsletter 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Clubs after Easter 
After Easter Dance Club will be continuing from the first week back (Thursday 19th March) If the children would like to 
attend, please could you complete the form on the bottom of the letter sent home earlier in the week. 
Next Term we will also be running a Strong Mind club and a Gardening Club. We will also see the return of Choir and a 
sewing club. Precise details will be sent out after the holidays, 
 
 
 
 

admin@slaley.northumberland.sch.uk

 

There has NO HOMEWORK sent home. I truly believe that the 
children should be homework free over the holidays! 
 
Thank you so much for all your support this term as always. We 
are still awaiting our Ofsted report but I will make sure you all 

are informed once it arrives in my mailbox 😊 
Have fun and have a lovely Easter, Mrs Hayward 

Sports Lending Library will be for 
Pine Class after the holidays. 
 
Larch Class Library session took 
place today but all of the children 
wanted to keep the book they 
currently have this time!  
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